Squirrels Class Newsletter

Friday 12" September 2025

What has been happening this week?

In RE, we have started to explore what Christians believe God is like.

In English this week, we started on our new book ‘Look Up! about a young girl who dreams of
space and aspires to be an astronaut.

In Maths, we are starting our unit on place value, which begins with numbers up to 20. We
have spent this week trying to make up to 20 in lots of different ways.

In our Core Concept lessons this week, we have been introduced to the importance of Mary
Seacole in history and the impact she made as a nurse. As well as making marks in art,
experimenting with different types of pencil.

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was ‘People of faith,” specifically Joshua.

Celebrations & Pupil Voice

Work on the Wall:

-Martha for her work on compassion, she put so much hard work and effort into a lovely piece
of writing.

-Amy has put a lot of effort into working independently in maths this week with great success.
Headteacher's Award:

-Holly for showing incredible compassion in maths. | gave her praise for working incredibly
hard in her group and she responded by saying ‘| only did well because | worked as part of a
team.” Well done, Holly.

Pupil Voice:

-Noah: ‘Il really want to know more about this story.’

Reminders & Messages

The School Nurses will be visiting on 17th September to administer flu jabs. Any information
you need is on DOJO from the 9" September.




